
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 06:35:43 PM

To:  mcherry@pacbell.net

Subject:  Re: Case Number: ENV-2018-2116-EIR.
 

Dear Mary Ann,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received, by way of the Director of Planning, and will be included in the
administrative record for the Hollywood Center Project EIR. Please be advised, however, that no extension to the Draft EIR
comment period has been granted at this time. Please also note that the City did not hold any public meetings relating to this
Project during the comment period.

While we encourage that any comments related to the environmental document be made during the Draft EIR comment period so
that they may be responded to in the Final EIR, we continue to collect general public comment at any time throughout the process.
Any concerns that are not related to the environmental review portion of the Project may be reiterated at future public hearings and
meetings to ensure that the decision-makers understand your concerns. As you are an interested party, you will be notified of when
these hearings and meetings will take place. 

Let me know if you have any further questions.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: M Cherry <mcherry@pacbell.net>
Date: Sun, May 31, 2020 at 9:02 PM
Subject: Case Number: ENV-2018-2116-EIR.
To: LA City Council Member District 13 <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>, LA City Council Member District 4
<david.ryu@lacity.org>, Director of City Planning <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>, mayor.garcetti@lacity.org
<mayor.garcetti@lacity.org>, kevin.keller@lacity.org <kevin.keller@lacity.org>

Question regarding THE (rebranded) MILLENNIUM TOWERS/HOLLYWOOD CENTER

Considering recent FBI investigations (delayed due to COVID) into corrupt dealings between
high end real estate developers and city council members, wouldn't it be wise to hold off any
more questionable real estate development? It'd be in your best interest, to avoid the
appearance of impropriety.

Mary Ann Cherry
mcherry@pacbell.net
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Vincent P. Bertoni, AICP
Director of Planning
Los Angeles City Planning

200 N. Spring St., Suite 525C
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 978-1271 | F: (213) 978-1275
E:  vince.bertoni@lacity.org
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Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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